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DISCUSSION POINTS –  

As our Department’s explorer post gains momentum, we as a department need to make sure we are ready to 

meet their educational needs, as well as provide a safe environment for learning.  Youth safety is the No. 1 

concern of Learning for Life. Effective June 1, 2010: Youth Protection Training is required for all volunteers in 

curriculum based Learning for Life, including worksite based Exploring. Youth Protection Training must be taken 

every two years and prior to beginning curriculum based programs & meetings with youth. Because there is a unique 

difference between Learning for Life programs in worksite based Exploring and in the curriculum based programs, 

we have established tailored training procedures. The Learning for Life’s Youth Protection Training will cover:

 Policies 
 Guidelines 

 Adolescent transition 

 Personal Safety Risks 

 Reporting Responsibilities 

It is required that all department members listed below create a new account and complete the certified Youth 

Protection Training online. 

 Lieutenants 

 Sergeants 

 Officers 

 Dispatchers 

 Reserve Officers 

This training is mandatory and should be completed no later than Monday April 1, 2013. Upon successfully 

completing the brief online training, you are to immediately print your certificate and inner-office mail it to 

Training Attn: Sadie 
 

 

1. Log on to http://exploring.learningforlife.org/  select resources, then Youth Protection Training 

          
 

2. You will need to create an account. Once you have created your account check your email, there 
will be a link to set your password.  Then you can log in to the Real-Worl Career Experiences 
Exploring site. Select My Training at the top, then scroll down and select youth protection training, 
click “take course”  
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3. This course will take an estimated 45 minutes to complete there will be some animation, scenarios 
and reading involved. The course will conclude with a 25 question quiz.  

 
 

4. You will be asked to fill in your name and post number (this is not your POST i.d. #) 
 The Santa Barbara Police Department’s Explorer Post number is 104  
 

5. Make sure you print your certificate and send it to Training Attn: Sadie, via inner-office mail.  This 
will be your      proof of compleation for this mandatory training.  

 

 


